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CON A tD ,C,,hy"" June 25,1979

Mr. Harold Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton

Operating License Review
Gra nd Gulf Nuclear Stations I and 2

I certainly app eciated the opportunity to meet with you and
your staff with refer mce to the proposed schedule for review of
operating license.

We have been advised that the House of Representatives
provided funds in the appropriation bill last week for additional
personnel. This develop ent is most encouraging to us, and in
view of the very good pro pect that the Senate will concur, I am
hopeful that we can meet with you and your staff at an early date
with reference to the review of our pending application for
operating license for our Grand Gulf Stations.

We will make ourselves available at your convenience.

Sincerely
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